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PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

SNTGN TRANSGAZ SA MEDIAŞ informs the shareholders and the investors that the meeting with the 

financial analysts, investment advisors, brokers and investors to present the annual financial results for 

2013, scheduled through the financial communication calendar for the date of May 7, 2014, is rescheduled 

for May 20, 2014. 

The meeting will be held as a two sessions teleconference, according to the following schedule:  

 Session in Romanian language between 1000 - 1200 o’clock 

 Session in English language between  1700 – 1900 o’clock  

All those interested are requested to submit, until May 19, 2014, the following:  

 confirmation of participation in the conference and the session they wish to attend; 

 questions regarding the annual financial results for 2013; 

to our email address relatii.investitori@transgaz.ro. 

The financial analysts who confirm their participation will receive the teleconference access data by e-mail 
on the morning of May 20, 2014.  
 

 

Director General 

Petru Ion Văduva 
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